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MEET THE STAFF

YOU BETTER WATCH OUT, YOU BETTER NOT CRY
Santa Claus is coming to town! Join us at the KFH Town Center on
Wednesday, December 12th from 4-6pm for photos with Santa! We will also
serve Christmas treats. This is free and open to all KFH and Maxwell Place
residents. Merry Christmas!
 
If you are a Maxwell Place resident without base access to Kirtland, please
call the office to be added to the list for a pass for the day of the event!

CHRISTMAS LIGHTS CONTEST
Judging for our Annual Christmas Lights Contest will take place
on Thursday, December 20th. You do not need to do anything
special to enter besides decorating and having your lights on
between the hours of 5-9pm on the 20th! There will be one winner
for Maxwell Place. Happy decorating!

HOLIDAY TIPS
REDUCE FIRE HAZARDS - Check each set of lights, new or old, for broken or
cracked sockets, frayed or bare wires, or loose connections. Discard
damaged sets or repair them before using. When placing electrical cords
keep away from water and out of high-traffic areas where people could trip
on them, and never use more than three sets of lights per single extension
cord. Turn off all lights on trees and other decorations when you go to bed or
leave the house. Lights could short and start a fire. 



MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!
Here at Maxwell Place, we truly love our residents
and hope that you have a very Merry Christmas
and Happy New Year. We hope you will share in
this giving season with your friends and loved
ones as much as possible!
Our leasing and maintenance offices will be closed
on December 25th and January 1st in observance
of the holidays. If you experience a maintenance
emergency during this time, please call
844-887-6838.
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FOLLOW US ON
FACEBOOK!
Don't forget to follow us
on Facebook
@MaxwellPlaceABQ to
stay up to date on
important
announcements and
event information!

INTRODUCING OUR NEW
COMMUNITY SUPERVISOR!

 
Hello Maxwell Residents,
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as your new
Community Supervisor. My name is Kevin Tom and I joined Kirtland
Family Housing in October of 2018.  I enjoy working to continue
making Maxwell Place a wonderful place to live. I have been
managing properties for over 6 years and thoroughly enjoy this
diversified industry. Should you have any questions or concerns, my
door is always open. Please feel free to contact me anytime during
normal business hours. 
 
Happy Holidays and have a very Merry Christmas! 


